P.O.Box 71, Hilton.

3245.

27th November, 1984.

The Director, William Fehr Collection, The Castle, P.O.Box 1, CAPE TOWN, 8000.

Dear Mrs. Peap,

Thank you for your letter about the Bowler reproductions.

They are supposed to be a Christmas present for my wife so I had not opened the parcel, hoping I could leave it as it was and just cover it with Christmas paper! After receiving your letter I opened it and took it to the local picture expert to assess the damage, if any. I am afraid he says the paper has cracked, and so I have put them back in the same parcel and will post them to the printers in the next few days. I had some difficulty in getting them back into the wrapping, so I may have done further damage to them, but hope not.

Could you possibly send the replacements addressed to me c/o Mr. Simon Roberts, Tomlinson, Francis and Co., 20, Chancery Lane, Pietermaritzburg?

With many thanks,

Yours sincerely,

P.M. Brown.